


WELCOME TO STIRLING FAMILY CHURCH. 
Thank you for taking a moment to use the below QR code.  The QR will take you to 
our linktree providing links to who we are, our contacts details and ways to connect. 

 

 

On 3 November, Rebranded Youth are 
leading our worship gathering.  
We are so blessed to have young 
people in our Church Family who love 
Jesus.   
Please keep our young people in our 
prayers.  Here are some things we can 
pray for and into: 
• that they will seek God in all their 

choices. 
• to fall in love with the Word of God. 
• for their relationships. 
• to live lives of purpose. 
• to have a heart for the lost. 

• for confidence to live by faith 
And may we also pray that our young 
people are pray-ers!  These are things 
we can pray for in own lives.  We all 
know how lack of communication can 
damage our own relationships! 
We can pray that our young people will 
enjoy close fellowship with the Lord 
and regularly ‘pray and talk’ to the 
Lord.  In today’s noisy world, it is so 
hard to cultivate and protect time with 
God, yet that is what we need! 
Let us pray for the young people! 



 



 



 

 

 



 

 

 





 


